
Senate Bill 554 is immoral and unconstitutional. It does nothing to reduce gun violence and in fact creates “gun free’ zones where 
only the bad guys have guns and the good guys are helpless. It also appears to make it a felony to carry a slingshot or mace in a 
public building which is just absurd. This bill is an obvious affront to the constitutional right to keep and bear arms and should be 
rejected by logical and fair-minded legislators on both sides of the isle. 


